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Results of Share Purchase Plan 

  

 

Redcastle Resources Limited (ASX: RC1) (“Redcastle” or “the Company”) is pleased to 
announce the completion of the Share Purchase Program (SPP) following the closing of 
applications on 18th October 2024. The SPP was announced on 18th September 2024 and 
supplements the $2.8m two-tranche placement announced as part of the capital raising.   

The Company received applications for a total of 81,222,215 shares, raising a total of 
$731,000. 

Allotment of shares under the SPP is expected to occur today, 22 October 2024 with 
holding statements to be dispatched the same day. The shortfall of 18,685,534 shares 
will be placed by the Lead Manager as soon as possible. 

Redcastle would like to thank its shareholders for their strong support of the SPP. 

 

 

For and on behalf of the board:  

Sarah Smith  

Company Secretary 
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DATE: 22 October 2024 


